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AZIEC, N. MEX,

October 21, 1960

Andersen-Frichard 0il Corporation
U.S. National Bank Butlding

1740 Broadway

Denver, Colorade

Attn: Mr. Charles M. Heard
Ofserict Superintendent

Re: Casing Leak, Maddex Unit #1
Nel7-30V-5W, San Juan Co. N.M.

Dear Mr. Heard:

¥ are unable to determine Jrom Form C-103 which was Jiled to report
casing repair whether or not the defective casing has been
successfully repaired.

You have stated that arter completion of the final sQueeze jobd, the
well flowed lead of{l and sulphur water and that a temperature survey
showed an anemaly at 730 feet. It therefore appears likely that
there (s 8till a hole in the production casing. We therefore cannot
aprrove Form C-103 filed on remedial work, and are hereby directing
that further action be taken to repalr the casing in this well.

Y:urs very truly

ECAtks Zmery C. Arneld
Supervisor, District #3
ect Mr. A. L. Porter
0CC, Santa Fe, N..
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